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Support of Proposed Care 1st Health Plan Merger
1 message

Kristen Ott <k.ott@rivyve.com> Wed, Dec 6, 2023 at 6:26 PM
To: "care1st-azchmerger@azahcccs.gov" <care1st-azchmerger@azahcccs.gov>

Good Afternoon, 

This email was written to show support of the proposed merger and transition of members from Care1st Health Plan
(Care1st) to Arizona Complete Health-Complete Care Plan (AzCH-CCP) and the proposed transition plan.

Rivyve Behavioral Health, operate  a 90 bed BHRF located in Mohave County and i  contracted with Care 1 t
serving AHCCCS members in Northern Region. 

Merging these Medicaid plans would allow for one Medicaid plan to cover the entire state of Arizona and would
implify thing  for a lot of community member  and for all health care provider  Therefore, I am in upport of thi

merger. 

Sincerely,

Kristen Ott, CEO 

Rivyve Bahavioral Health, Inc. 

Get Outlook for iOS




